
A Message from Dr. Pollins 
 

Another great week has passed by here at Connors! This week kicked 
off with some great Halloween festivities. The annual Halloween 
parade drew a large crowd of excited parents and family members 
excited to see all of the ninjas, monsters, and superheroes! We also 
had many staff members dress up to celebrate. Thank you to all the 
staff and students who followed the costume guidelines and made it 
a great day! 
 
Reminder: Our PTO has two great events in the coming days. This 
Saturday, November 5th, is our first annual Fall Festival on the 
playground from 12-2pm. The PTO is also co-sponsoring a fundraiser 
on Monday, November 7th at Chipotle on Washington Street. 
Community members are invited to bring a copy of the Chipotle flyer 
that was distributed (or can be found on our Facebook page) and our 
school will receive a portion of the profits from that day (between 
12:00 and 8:00pm.) We hope  to see many of you at the Fall Festival!  
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Thomas G. 

Social Media Connection 
 

Stay up to date with district and 
school news by following us on    

social media: 
 
 
 
 

District News: @HobokenSchools 
School News: @ConnorsSchool 

 
 
 
 

Like “T.G. Connors Elementary” for 
news and announcements from our 

school! 

Upcoming Events 
November 5, 2016—Connors 

School Fall Festival sponsored by 

the Connors PTO from 12-2pm on 

the playground/parking lot 

November 6, 2016—Connors 

Chipotle Fundraiser...see PTO  

Corner for more information! 

November 8, 2016—No school 

for students ONLY. PD Day for all 

staff members 

November 10-11, 2016—

Hoboken Public Schools closed for 

the NJEA Convention 

 



P A G E  2  C O N N O R S  W E E K L Y  

The staff and students would like to thank the Hoboken Public Education Foundation (HPEF) for 

their donation of new books and an awesome shelving unit to house these great new books!  

Connors PTO Corner 

Thank You HPEF! 

Congratulations Room 307 on collecting 133 Box Tops! We 
will continue to clip Box Tops for our February 2017      
submission date.  Let’s see which class wins in February!   
 
The PTO looks forward to seeing your families at the first 

annual Fall Festival on Saturday November 5th between 12pm-2pm in the playground 
area. Light refreshments will be served; come by and enjoy the music performances and 
games! 
 
Who doesn’t like Chipotle? Head over to Chipotle on Washington 
Street on 11/7 between 12pm and 8:00pm with the flyer that was 
sent home;  a percentage of your purchase will be given back to our 
school! Feel free to give out extra flyers to friends, family, and 
neighbors so they can help our fundraiser as well!  
 
Anybody interested in coming to the November PTO meeting please meet us in the   

Media Room on November 15th at 5:00pm. Please email ConnorsPTO@gmail.com to 

join our email list.  

TOGETHER WE CAN 
DO SO MUCH MORE 
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